
 
 
October 23rd, 2020  

Andrew Stein   
19331 Canterbury Rd, Detroit, MI 48221  

 

SUBJECT:   Request for landscaping modifications, fence installation, sports court, and garage addition 

at 19331 Canterbury Rd  

 

Dear Andrew, 

The Sherwood Forest Board of Directors has APPROVED your application to build a four-foot wooden 

fence, construct a sports court and garage, and modify the landscaping at the subject property.  

Please ensure you submit and receive full approval from the Historic Detroit Commission before 

proceeding with any work on this project.   Note - failure to do so results in administrative obstacles for 

the homeowner, the city, and the SFA Board.    Upon receiving approval from the Historic Detroit 

Commission, please forward a copy to the historic committee.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mike Baker 

Co-Chair, Historic Committee 

Sherwood Forest Association 

 


